
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

CITY OF DANA POINT 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC FORUM 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT a public forum will be held by the Planning Commission of 
the City of Dana Point to discuss the following: 

 
PUBLIC FORUM ON COASTAL BLUFFS, SLOPE STABILITY, AND MAINTENANCE: In 
preparation for the upcoming rainy season, the City of Dana Point will present a public forum 
related to living on bluff/sloped properties, the general maintenance thereof, and the 
requirements related to those properties located within the City’s Coastal Zone boundaries.  
The forum will discuss the characteristics and basic geologic conditions associated with 
bluff/sloped properties as well as present suggestions that will help property owners reduce the 
chances of slope failures on their property.  The forum will also discuss regulatory 
requirements associated with instituting some of the suggestions and improvements consistent 
with protecting bluff/sloped properties.. 
 
Forum Date:  September 24, 2012 
Forum Time:  6:00 p.m. (or as soon thereafter as possible) 
Forum Location: 33282 Golden Lantern, Suite 210, Dana Point, California 92629 
 
For further information, please contact John Tilton, City Architect/Planning Manager at the City of 
Dana Point, Community Development Department, 33282 Golden Lantern, Suite 209, Dana 
Point, (949) 248-3570. 

 
COASTAL BLUFF 

 
 

IMPORTANT PUBLIC FORUM 
This May Affect Your Property 


